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February 19, 2016

The Family of Lauryn Agnew
105 Cavalier Drive, Apartment 25
Greenville, South Carolina 29607

Dear Family and Friends,

I was so sorry to hear from Senator Karl Allen about Lauryn®s death. The unexpected loss of a
loved one or friend is always difficult, but it is even more tragic when that person had a whole
lifetime ahead. Lauryn touched many lives in just a short time, and while her presence will be
missed, she will remain in your hearts forever. Please know that Michael and I have you in our
thoughts and prayers. God bless.
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